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To:

 
Montgomery College Community
 

From: Dr. Kimberly Kelley, Vice President for Arts, Business, Education, English,
and Social Sciences and Provost for the Rockville Campus

   
Subject: Search for Instructional Dean for Business, Economics, Accounting,

Computer Applications, Hospitality Management, and Paralegal Studies
(BEACAHMPS)

   
Date: November 17, 2021

                                   
The national search for the Instructional Dean, BEACAHMPS, has been extended.
I am pleased to announce that Dr. John Coliton, Interim Dean, BEACAHMPS, has
agreed to remain in his current role for the spring semester, 2022. He has done an
excellent job in this role for the past six months, and I know you will provide him
with your continued support.
I would also like to express my thanks to the members of the search advisory
committee for their hard work and commitment to the search process and the
College.
I will continue to keep the Montgomery College community updated as we move
forward.
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